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Larryôs Line 
 
 As October comes to a close we can look back at a successful 
month of activities from the quilting show volunteers to the October 
meeting chili feed potluck and the Halloween potluck and party.  
Hmmmé lots of potlucks, as we say we meet to eat.  I hope it is an 
oversight that we seem to be short on volunteers for the upcoming 
Veterans Day Parade in Albany on November 10th.  Also coming up in 
November is our meeting (Not at EPUD) but at the Jaliscoôs Mexican 
Family restaurant, 3905 W. 11th Ave. in Eugene.  We will reopen 
nominations for the 2019 CCC officers and board members.  So donôt be 
late. 
 On the subject of Veterans I would like to acknowledge all our 
club members who are military service veterans.  I know who some of 
you are because we often talk about our time in the service when we 
gather together at meetings, cruises, and most particularly at the 
Veterans Day Parade.  It was suggested some time ago to me by another 
veteran in the club that maybe we or I could poll our veterans and make 
a club honor roll of members who have served, list their branch of 
service, when and where they served and any other data that they would 
care to share.  I would be willing to make that honor roll if it was 
provided to me by those veterans in the club.  A short article in the Vette 
Gazette each month could be added as I compile the list of veteran 
members.  If you think that as a veteran you would participate in this list 
please let me know.  Bestowing honor before its time to go seems more 
fitting than waiting until you are gone as an afterthought. 
I happen to subscribe to the Vietnam Veterans Photo Club on Face 
Book.  Every day I see multiple posts from veterans of that conflict who 
are survivors. Many posts are to remember those have recently past due 
to effects of that conflict. Postings that effect me the most are made to 
remember and honor the men and woman who gave their lives with 
descriptions of their units and actions resulting in their loss and the date 
of their loss 50, 51 or 52 years ago.  Looking at the pictures of those 
who were lost, so many looked like me, always bring tears to my eyes as 
I think of the terrible loss to their families, communities and country.  So 
many of us have friends or family members that were lost or have 
lingering issues resulting from their service.  As veterans we should 
never forget.  As a veteran, I will never forget. All of us should never 
forget. 
 Thank you for your service to all the Veterans in the Cascade 
Corvette Club. We shall never forget you. 
 

Larry 
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October was a month of Quilts, Chili, Undead Hippie Minions and Cereal Killers. 
 
  We started our month by helping Emerald 
Valley Quilters set up for their annual show at the Lane 
County fairgrounds.  Two days later we were again on 
hand to help with take-down.  In appreciation, they 
presented us with the lap quilt you see here.  This quilt 
will be a raffle prize at this yearôs Annual Meeting / 
Christmas Party. 
 
 
 October seems to be a good month for chili.  
Cascade Corvette Club has some pretty good chili chefs.  
And cornbread, salads and everything you need for a 
chili feed.  Last year we ran out of chili, so this year we 
had more of everything.  We even had some chili left, 
which means we had enough to fill the group.  Good job 
chefs! 
 
 
 For the second time, Sheldon High School invited Cascade Corvette Club to escort 
their Homecoming Court during halftime festivities.  They needed 6 cars and we showed 
up with 7 Corvettes.   

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 We ended our month with the Walking 
Dead, Cereal Killers, crematorium pork, 

Sharks, Hippies, an entire race team and Minions.  Angelic and demonic forces were 
present.  Dr. Bob wore the scariest costumeéé..himself. 
 Food was eaten, drinks were drunkéé..no, not that many drinks!  Although, come 
to think about it, more drinks may have helped during the filming of ñThrillerò Part II. 
 Pumpkins were carved 
with great careé well, at least 
one.  One was carved by 
squirrels, one arrived by carriage 
and one seemed to have had too 
much wine. 



 
 Our club is trying something new this 
year with membership renewals.  We are 
asking our members to renew before the end 
of the year, instead of after the New Year.  It 
makes it SO much easier to transition to the 
new officers and board, as well as the new 
newsletter.  Please find the 2019 Membership 
form, still the same great deal at $45 per 
couple or $40 single, in this newsletter and 
mail your renewal before Dec. 31.  Thank 
you! 
 
 
 Reminder #1:  The November 9 
meeting will be held at Jaliscoôs Mexican 
Restaurant, 3095 W. 11th Ave., at 6:15 pm. 
**Personal recommendation:  I would suggest 
NOT driving your Corvette.  Most of the 
parking spaces are very narrow. ** 
 
 
 Reminder #2:  Nominations for 
Officers and Board Members will continue at 
the November meeting.  Please be thinking 
about who you would like to nominate for the 
various positions.  You are also welcome to 
volunteer your name for any position. 
 
 
 We have been in contact with the 
Marine Corp Reserves about Toys for Tots.  
We will be collecting new, unwrapped toys at 
the November 9 meeting and they will be 
delivered by Dec. 4 in time for the toy 
distribution.  If you canôt be at the Nov. 
meeting, but would like to donate toys, we 
will be collecting throughout the month of 
November.  Deliver your toys to Jim & Nancy 
or call 541-729-6303. 
 

 

 Two Veteranôs Day Parades this year:   
 
November 10 - Albany, Oregon.   Joe and 
Stan have been in contact with the Oregon 
Paralyzed Veteran Assoc. about a 
coordinated display, but it has been difficult 
to agree on some of the logistics.  More 
information will be shared by email as soon 
as we know more about this joint venture.   
Our group of Corvettes will meet at Shopko 
on Coburg Road and depart for Albany at 
9:00 am.  
 
November 11 - Roseburg, Oregon.  We 
have been invited by Timberland Corvettes 
of Roseburg to join them for the Roseburg 
Veteranôs Day Parade.  We will meet at 
McDonaldôs in Cottage Grove and depart at 
8:00 am.  We will meet Timberland at the 
Douglas County Library, 1409 NE Diamond 
Lake Blvd, at 9:30 am. 
 
Quick update:  Joe recently had surgery on 
his neck related to his military injuries & 
disability.  He is doing well, but may or may 
not be able to attend the parades.  Stan is due 
back from Arizona soon and we will iron out 
some of the details and pass along firm plans 
as soon as possible.  
 
 
 The Annual December Cookie 
Exchange is set for Dec. 9, 3:00 pm at Izzyôs 
on W. 11th.  Each participant is asked to 
bring two dozen Christmas or Holiday 
cookies or candies to share.  You can then 
choose two dozen (or so) from the various 
goodies to take home.  Trust me - itôs a win/
win. 
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November 2 - Cathy Tracy 
 
November 11 - Candice Baker 
 
November 12 - Suzanne Gunderman 
 
November 22 - Paul Naulty 
 
November 23 - Mary Evans 
 
November 27 - Bob Gunderman 
 

 
 

 
 Congratulations to Bill & Nancy 
Schrieber who just found and purchased 
their most recent Corvette.  I say that 
because they had a 2000 convertible that 
they loved, then they found a 1975 
convertible which they restored.  Then 
along came a 2007 coupe and the 2000 
went away.  That lasted about a month 
until Bill spied a 2010 Grand Sport coupe.  
Soon they tried to buy back the 2000 
convertible, but that was not to be, so they 
starting looking for another C5 
convertible.  In the middle of that search, 
they found this 2014 Arctic White 
convertible which now resides in their 
garage. 

 
Oh yeah, anyone want to buy a 2010 
Cyber Gray Grand Sport coupe?  Call Bill 
at 541-515-6144. 

Some of us just have a weakness for these 
carsééé.. 

IŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅΗ

 
Club Clothing 

 

We have two sources for 

embroidered club clothing: 

 

A Stitchinõ Time 

Tangent, OR 

 

Order form available on their 

website: 

www.a-stitchin.com 

 

and 

 

Fiddlerõs Green 

Eugene, OR 

 

In stock and 

catalog items available 
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Up Coming Events  

 
November 10 

Veteranôs Day Parade 
Albany, OR 

 
 

November 11 
Veteranôs Day Parade 
Roseburg, OR 

 
 

December 14 
Annual Meeting / Christmas Party 
Shadow Hills Country Club 

 
 

 
 
 

Cinderellaôs Carriage 

Cereal Killer 
 

I suggest a good 
SPF 400 next time! 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Recently arrived at Kendall Chevrolet/Cadillac/GMC 
 
 
2019 

ZO6 Coupe 
Black, Jet Black interior, black wheels, black calipers, 

2LZ, auto 
$90,065 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

/ƭƛŎƪ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ōŜƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƎƻƻŘ ŀǊǝŎƭŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ½hсΣ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ōȅ CǊŀƴƪ aǳǊǊŀȅΥ 
https://www.corvetteonline.com/features/the-history-of-the-corvette-z06-z-o-sickness/  

Cascade Corvette Club 
Is Sponsored By 
Kendall Chevrolet 

846 Goodpasture Island Rd. 
Eugene, Oregon 

For Sale: OEM GM C6 Corvette car cover with emblems.  $50  Jim 541-729-6303 

https://www.corvetteonline.com/features/the-history-of-the-corvette-z06-z-o-sickness/

